
The workshop is organised by Haringey  Inclusion Team 

 

If you  have a any questions, contact  

Ellika.mcauley@haringey.gov.uk 

 

This is a virtual event which will take 

place by Zoom. Please register your 

interest here  to receive your secure 

link. 

Friday 18th June  10:00 –11:30 

An opportunity to find out about how secondary schools support children 

with SEND and how to choose the school which will best meet your child’s 

needs.  You will be able to hear from schools, parents and children who 

have recently transferred to Haringey Secondary schools.   

Choosing a Secondary School: 
A workshop for parents of children with SEND 
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